
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

5th Grade News 

February 15th, 2017 
 

     Thanks for the treats! The 5th graders had 

a very enjoyable Valentine’s Day yesterday.  

     Book Orders were due today but orders 

can still be submitted online tonight.  

     Next Monday we will not have school due 

to Presidents’ day.  

     Next Wednesday, the 22nd, Roma’s Italian 

Beef and Sausage will be hosting a dine and 

donate night.  

     Next Thursday, the 23rd, the 4th, 5th, 6th, and 

7th grades will be going on a field trip to the 

Brookfield Zoo for Science and Writing 

activities.  

     Please make sure to re-register your 

student for school next year. The priority 

enrollment period ends February 24th.  

    I’ve decided to give the 

5
th

 graders an extension on 

the date of their science 

test, since the test will 

cover many different 

sections and will take a lot 

of studying. They will have 

their Science test next 

Tuesday. It covers topics 

on pages A28-A89. 

Students have a study 

guide to work on as well.  

     In Religion, we will be 

discussing the Sacrament 

of the Eucharist, another of 

the sacraments of 

initiation.  

  

      

 

Upcoming Events   

Upcoming tests 
and quizzes: 

 Spelling test 

on Friday in 

Language Arts 

 Plant test on 

Tuesday  in 

Science 

 

 

 
 

News from Mrs. Johnson 

       The math quizzes were returned. Each 

student received a practice packet focusing on a 

particular skill that needs reinforcement based 

on the recent ASPIRE interim test results. The 

students will work on these packets in class 

during any independent work time. 

On Monday during resource time those students 

needing extra practice on multiplying decimals 

had the opportunity to practice while others had 

the challenge of solving problems involving 

order of operations while completing a 

scavenger hunt.  

Students who have not memorized them 

multiplication tables are facing added difficulty 

while dividing decimals.  Please encourage your 

child to study each evening 

    The fifth 

graders are 

beginning chapter 

6. They will have 

a Geo quiz on 

Friday. Students 

are finishing up 

their state 

projects.  

 

     The students took their 

noun/adjective test this week.  We 

have begun a business letter 

writing mini-unit.  The students 

will write a complaint or 

compliment letter to a company of 

their choosing. Spelling lesson is 

due tomorrow and the test is 

Friday.  In reading class, we have 

been discussing sequential order 

and the Harlem Renaissance. 
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News from Ms. McGrath 
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News from Mrs. Smith News from Mr. Slawik 


